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80 CASTLEREAGH STREET
COONAMBLE NSW 2829

Your Ref

6 May 2014

The Regional Director
Western Region
Department of Planning
Post Office Box 58
DUBBO NSW 2830
PDU000585

Dear Sir/Madam

PLANNING PROPOSAL - COONAMBLE LEP - FOR MULTIPLE
MATTERS AND SITES

Council has resolved to prepare a planning proposal to facilitate a range
of LEP amendments.

Please find enclosed the proposal and Council requests, that you initiate
such under the Gateway process.

Should you wish further information please contact Council’s Manager of
Environmental Services, Mr. Matthew Cock, on 6827 1900 or by email
matthew@coonambleshire.nsw.gov.au.

Mike Svikis as Council’s consultant on this matter would be willing to
answer any questions in reference to this document. Mike can be
contacted on 66801003, or email mikesvikisplanning@bigpond.com.

Yours faithfully

P

MATTHEW COCK
Manager Environmental Services

All communications to be addressed to: Post Office Box 249 Telephone: (02) 6827 1900
THE GENERAL MANAGER COONAMBLE NSW 2829 Facsimile: (02] 6822 1626
Email: council@coonambleshire.nsw.gov.au



